Cisz Clerk

From: Olsen and Olsen <olsenbld75@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:46 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Re: Mackinac Island Milliken Nature Center Vehicle Permit Applications

Good Morning Danielle:

To clarify the permit requests;

The vehicles and trailers have been on the Island for a project we are doing there. The permits are requested for
removing them from the Island.

The cement truck will be arriving on the Island March 4th and will need to be there for two days.

Thank you,
Paula

On Mon, Jan 22, 2024 at 2:48 PM City Clerk <clerk@cityofmi.org> wrote:

Hello Paula,

. Thank you for sending these over! I have gotten them added to our January 24t meeting agenda for approval.
- I'will be in touch after the meeting (begins at 3:00 pm) regarding approval.

Just a quick question though - will you only have the vehicles and trailers on island for two (2) days as listed?
Or will they be working on site for longer than that? We just need to know the arrival date and the round-
about departure date.

Thank you!

City Clerk
City of Mackinac Island

P.O. Box 455

Mackinac Island, MI 49757



